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President His Highness Sheikh Mohamed bin Zayed Al Nahyan today welcomed a 
delegation from the Ministry of Foreign Affairs at Qasr Al Bateen in Abu Dhabi on the 
occasion of the holy month of Ramadan. 
 
The delegation extended their congratulations to His Highness on this blessed 
occasion, praying for his continued health and happiness. They also wished the UAE 
further progress, prosperity, and advancement under his leadership. 
 
Attendees of the gathering included H.H. Sheikh Abdullah bin Zayed Al Nahyan, Deputy 
Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs. 
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